ST. AMBROSE CATHOLIC SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Friday, July 25th



August 7

PreK Back To School Night 5:00-7:00

August 10

Backpack Blessing after 10:30 Mass, Supply Drop off, Uniform Resale, Informational Meeting

August 13

1st Day of School (full day for K-8, Prek dismissal at 11:00) School Advisory Council Meeting

August 15

SAPA Welcome Back Night on the Playground



Sunday August 10 Backpack Blessing, Supply Drop Off, **Uniform Resale & More**

On Sunday August 10 after opened and available 10:30 Mass in Church, we have our annual beginning of school Email notifications will be tradition with the backpack provided when new information Following Mass and blessing. the blessing, families may drop off supplies in the classrooms and meet the teacher. The annual uniform resale will be going on as well. Thank you to SAPA and the volunteers that coordinate our resale! At 12:30 there will be an informational meeting in the gym. This meeting is mainly focused towards new families to familiarize themselves with some of the most important topics of St. Ambrose, but all families are welcome to attend.

Important Information On School Website & FACTS SIS

Posted to the school website under the quicklink section you PreK will dismiss at 11:00 AM

will find important/useful information, including class supply lists and the 2025-2026 school calendar. In the upcoming weeks other important information will be posted to the website, including the 25-26 student-parent Class assignments handbook. for 1st & 3rd grade will be FACTS SIS on Friday August 1. is posted.

5-8 Grade Schedules Sent **Monday July 25**

On Monday July 25, student schedules will be sent to parents for students in 5-8 grades. The schedules break down each day for the students in 5-8 grade. Students in 6-8 grade math have been assigned to a Traditional Math class or an Accelerated Math class.

1st Day of School Wednesday August 13, 2025

Our 1st day of school is Wednesday August 13, 2025. This day is a full day of school for students in K-8 grades. that day. Reminders for the 1st is ongoing. We will work with day will be emailed out the day the roofing contractor and adjust before school starts as necessary and address any

Thank You to the Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians!

A special thank you to our local chapter of the Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians for providing a \$500 donation to our school! The funds will be used to support our developing readers and strengthen their skills through extended tutoring.

Welcome To New Staff!

We are pleased to welcome Patrick Jun as our new maintenance engineer at St. Ambrose. He began his work at our Parish on July 1. Mr. Jun previously worked in maintenance at St. Anthony's Hospital. We are also pleased to announce that Jamie Burns will begin as our Title I Reading teacher. Mrs. Burns has worked as a Reading Specialist in the Bunker Hill School District for several years. Lastly we are pleased to announce that Mr. Jim Irvin is transitioning from part time to full time custodian and Mr. Chris Rose will join our staff as a part time custodian.

Church Roof Replacement

Many of you are aware that our Church roof is scheduled to be replaced soon. That work is now set to begin in early August. There may be some minor disruptions as the project is ongoing. We will work with the roofing contractor and adjust as necessary and address any impact that is created. More information will be shared as we approach the start of school and as the project progresses.